
Members, Applicants Sought for 
Stationary Engineer 

Positions in Pacific Northwest 
 
M.E.B.A.’s new contract with Commercial 
Transcontinental Services (CTS) will put 
members to work in shoreside positions as 
soon as early March. CTS is now accepting 
resumes for members to serve as temporary 
facilities engineers in the Seattle, Portland 
and Spokane areas.  

 
Jobs will range from 1–90 days in duration, and generally run from 8-5 
each day. This is covered employment for medical, training and pension 
purposes.  
 
M.E.B.A.’s Executive V.P. Adam Vokac is the point of contact and is 
accepting resumes. This deal was crafted some months back but the 
company needed to complete preparations to accommodate this new 
arrangement.  
 
We are now ready to go to the next phase and interested members and 
applicants in the Pacific Northwest are encouraged to submit a current 
resume along with copies of their USCG officer’s license and current 
M.E.B.A. drug test to Adam at avokac@mebaunion.org. 
 
If this arrangement proves successful, there could be additional 
opportunities in other West Coast locations including Oakland and Los 
Angeles. 
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